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20 April 2023 

  

  

  

Dear Parents & Carers 

Merchant Taylors’ Oxfordshire Academy Trust is delighted to announce the appointment of Joe Dunckley as the new 

Principal of Aylesbury UTC from 1st September 2023.  Joe was an outstanding candidate from a strong field and 

performed very impressively indeed over the two rigorous days of the interview process. He is an experienced and 

successful school leader across different settings and has, in particular, previous experience within the UTC network.   

  

The Trust also wishes to express its appreciation for the excellent leadership of Nick Lamb as Principal over the past 

two years as his secondment ends and he returns to Wallingford School. 

  

  

Yours faithfully 

 

  
 

John Marston Ian Domville 

MTOAT CEO MTOAT Chair 
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